
 

Upper Beeding Primary School 
School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY 

 Tel: 01903 812288   
Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web 

                                                      Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews  
 

                                                               Friday 17th January 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Fairytale Theatre Visitors – Once Upon a Time Topic 
 
 
 
 
 
On Monday 17th March the Creative Education Theatre Company will be visiting our 
school to work with the children in Reception. The children will have the opportunity to 
engage in the live performances of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and Jack and the 
Beanstalk. These performances link to our Spring term topic “Once Upon a Time”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This will be a fun and enriching experience for the children and we are looking forward to 
once again welcoming the theatre company into school.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.00 to help towards the cost of these 
theatre visitors as well as other topic activities e.g. food for our Chinese New Year 
celebrations. 
   
Visitors such as these really enhance the curriculum for the children, and we would love 
all of them to take part. We would appreciate payment before 6th March, payable via 
sQuid. If you will experience difficulty in making this payment, please talk to your child’s 
teacher or Mr Andrews in confidence to discuss this.  
Sadly, if we don’t receive enough contributions towards these visitors, we may have to 
cancel them. Thank you for your continued support.  
Many thanks,  
Mrs Quigley, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Naish. 
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